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SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON SENATE BILL NO. 288

As Recommended by Senate Committee on 

Commerce

Brief*

SB 288 would require the Monitoring Unit of the Division of

W orkforce Development, Kansas Department of Commerce, to

annually report, on or before January 15, to the standing committees

on economic development on the monitoring activities of the Division

during the preceding calendar year, any problems within workforce

development activities, compliance with federal and state requirements

and any other matters concerning workforce development which the

Unit deems appropriate.

Background

Proponents for the bill included a representative of the Kansas

Department of Commerce and Mr. Jim Snyder.  

The fiscal note indicates that the Kansas Department of

Commerce would develop the report within existing staff and

resources.

———————————

*Supplemental notes are prepared by the Legislative Research

Department and do not express legislative intent. The supplemental note

and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at

http://www.kslegislature.org
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